Toni Woodward
“

From: Anthony Mina <chestercountylawn@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 12:52 PM

To: Cliff Ogburn; Norwood Blanchard

Cc: David Kole; Andrea C. Powell; FBI; olivia.s.hines@nccourts.org;

olivia.s.hines@nccourts.org; Elizabeth Morey; Wes Haskett; ncago@ncdoj.gov;
ncago@ncdoj.gov; Southernshores Nc Info; Paula Sherlock; Mark Batenic; Matt Neal;
Robert Neilson; council@southernshores-nc.gov; council@southernshores-nc.gov;
Phillip Hornthal
Subject: Cliff Ogburn’s Corruption Delivered To My House By Southern Shores Police Officers
Attachments: IMG_2562 jpeg; IMG_2561.jpeg; MinaVDareCoNoticeofMoneylLaundering.pdf

>>Warning! The source of this email is from outside of the firm.<<

Dear Cliff Ogburn,

Please find the attached letter hand delivered to my house by Southern Shores police officers today.

Southern Shores did not receive any threats from me so you should probably reconsider taking another one of my
Constitutional Rights. Misstating information you claim to have received from me, involving police and paid attorneys
and claim they were threats only proves you are even more incompetent to be the town manager as | have already

proven.

The facts are Southern Shores, specifically Wes Haskett, is caught falsifying police records to Police Chief Kole with claims
he had a legal basis to amend zoning codes to prevent the lot subdivision at 75 E. Dogwood Trail, when Wes Haskett did
not have posted notice at the effected property(s) and hid the zoning code from me as the previous owner negotiated an
additional $75,000 from me for a lot that had a possible sub-division, as per Southern Shores.

Southern Shores is only in position to correct their wrong doing, as proven in the attachment titled "Notice of Southern
Shores Money Laundering". Southern Shores is currently committing tax fraud against property owners that have lots
that were illegally down-zoned to prevent sub-divisions because any competent government employee knows that taking
the right to sub-divide property reduces property value, which Southern Shores has not informed Dare County of.

I have a Variance hearing scheduled for October 21, 2024 which you are not legally allowed to ban me from.

I object to Southern Shores banning me from Town Property but don't care to have a hearing on the matter at this time, |
will hold Southern Shores accountable for the retaliation in Federal Court. The public and its employees need to be
protected from Cliff Ogburn, not me (I'm not the one stealing their property rights and tax dollars with illegally adopted
zoning codes, I'm the one respectfully requesting Southern Shores to comply with their own zoning code, ethics policy,
North Carolina Law and Federal Law).

Anthony S. Mina

PS Feel free to stop avoiding me and being difficult and just email me the list of email addresses to the town newsletter.
The contradiction between being banned from town property and being required to make an appointment to come to
town property to get documents that can be emailed or hand delivered to me indicates that Cliff Ogburn is the person
with the mental health problems (called narcissism) that the town should be concerned with.



